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December 27, 2021 
 
Dear Friends!  
 
Your support enables us to accomplish our mission to teach and train the next generation to think 
like Jesus. That’s why we get so excited to receive feedback like this: 
 

“Scott, I’m thankful for your thoughtfulness and grace through which you addressed a most 
difficult subject. I learned a lot. I plan to tune in more and I’ll share this with others…” 
 
“You and your team are doing great work! I really appreciate the addition of Truth Snack. 
My family is taking time once a week to select and view one of Matt’s videos.” 

 
If I could sum up 2021 with one word it would be “momentum”. Through your generosity and 
prayers, God enabled us to reach and impact even more lives for Jesus this year: 
 

• Launching our Gospel and Culture video series that churches are using to train Christians for 
faith and witness in our post-Christian culture. 

• Doubling podcast listeners, tripling YouTube viewers, and quadrupling our website visitors. 
• Mobilizing Matt Bellefeuille and his ministry Truth Snack that is helping doubters become 

adventurous truth seekers who can believe with confidence. 
 
As God continues giving us “green lights” we want to remain faithful to “GO” and fulfill our 
mission, but we can’t do this without you! If you haven’t already, I humbly ask that you remember 
Prepared to Answer with your year-end giving and commit to regular monthly giving in 2022. 
 
Would you partner with us to transform even more lives for Jesus with your year-end gift and 
commitment to monthly support? 
 
You may use the enclosed gift slip and return envelope or donate online using the “Donate” link on 
our webpage. (www.preparedtoanswer.org) 
 
Thank you again for your partnership and interest in this ministry! 
 
Blessings for 2022! 
 
 
Scott Stein 
Founder of Prepared to Answer 
(On behalf of the PTA team) 
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